
 

 
MEETING CANCELATION 

 
 

TO:  Public Works & Sewerage Commission Members 

 

FROM: Theresa Hanaman, Public Works Administrative Assistant  

 

DATE:  April 4, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: April 11, 2024 Meeting Cancelation 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

   

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Public Works and Sewerage 

Commission, which was scheduled for Thursday, April 11, 2024, has been 

canceled due to lack of agenda items.    

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be May 9, 2024 

 

 

 


